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questioned how these children are different from the rest  the foster kids the ™ ne has.
Chair Bollinger explained these are ones that are coming through Juvenile —ourt and
have not been removed from the home. They may include runaways, drug rals,
school issues, etc. These are more unruly than delinquent. It might take an education
component, meeting with the family, and providing resources. Commissioner Steen then
questioned the Unaccompanied Refugee Minor (URM) program and the impact that will
have on the County. Chair Bollinger explained Agassiz Valley Human Service Zone is in
charge of that program. Commissioner Steen stated they have requested an office in this
county and is concerned about the impact that will have on tt  County’s resources. He
also noted the article reporting the lack of foster homes in the area and questions how
these programs will affect local foster homes. Chair Bollinger explains she is not as
familiar with the URM program but believes they already have a residence determined
when they arrive. The CHINS cases are still with their families, and not foster care
placements. Commissioner Steen read an article he had regarding the URM program and
stated according to the article they are coming through the foster care system. Chair
Bollinger corrected him in stating they are not coming through our foster home system,
but stated Kim Jacobson, Agassiz Valley Human Service Zone Director, would provide a
better planation on the URM program. Commissioner Steen is concerned about the
additional challenges with no potential solutions. Chair Bollinger stated she would gather
more information to present to the Board at a future meeting.

Chair Bollinger asked the Board their preference for a next meeting since it would fall on
the July 4, 2022 holiday. It was determined the Board would meet again on July 5, 2022.

Adjournment
Mr. Hagen made. " to adjourn the meeting at 2:01 p.m. Commissioner Breitling
seconded. Motion carried.
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